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NORTH SAN JOAQUIN WATER CONSERVATION DISTRICT 

NOTICE OF MEETING – TOUR OF DISTRICT FACILITIES 
 

Wednesday July 6, 2022 
9:00 am. 

Various Locations south of the Mokelumne River 

 

Members of the NSJWCD Board of Directors and staff will tour certain NSJWCD facilities the 

morning of July 6, 2022.  There may be a quorum of directors present, therefore the tour is being 

noticed as a public meeting to comply with the Brown Act. 

 

The tour will begin at 18999 N Tretheway Road and involve caravanning in private vehicles to 

other district facilities along the South System, ending near the intersection of Eight Mile Road 

and Hildreth Avenue.  The tour involves walking from cars to view facilities. 

 

No action will be taken during the tour.  It is for educational and information purposes only.  
 

Note: If you need disability-related modification or accommodation 

in order to participate in this meeting, please contact North San 

Joaquin Water Conservation District Staff at nsjwcd@outlook.com at 

least 48 hours prior to the start of the meetin
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